
Jordan, Sheron Y 

From: _Regulatory Comments
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2008 9:31 AM
To: Jordan, Sheron Y
Subject: FW: Proposed Credit Card Rules / Regulation AA - docket No. R-1314. 
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From: Kat Smith [mailto:katasmith@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2008 12:38 PM 
To: regs.comments@federalreserve.gov; _Regulatory Comments 
Subject: Proposed Credit Card Rules / Regulation AA - docket No. R-1314.  
 
To all it may concern, 
  
I am very much in support of the rules that are proposed to end the underhanded tactics played by 
credit card companies. There should be a class action law suit against many of them for such 
actions. Bank America and Nation’s Bank was once sued for maneuvers that caused deposit 
postings to appear after charges of overdrafts and other fees and to allow credit card companies to 
use these thievery like tactics are down right preposterous and unfair to consumers. How much is 
enough for the greedy corporations that are trying to bleed Americans for every cent they make. 
Let’s stop this now and turn around the value of the American Dollar. 
  
  
Kat Smith 
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